
July 19, 2016 meeting, 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Tuesday July 19, 2016 
at 6:00 P.M. at Franklin Memorial Park. The purpose of the meeting was to have a joint 
discussion with Macon County and the Town of Highlands.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. 
 
The following Town of Franklin Board members were present: Mayor Robert S. Scott, Vice-
Mayor Patti Abel, Aldermen Joe Collins, Adam Kimsey, Billy Mashburn, Brandon McMahan 
and Barbara McRae were present.  
 
Staff members present were: Town Manager Summer Woodard, Town Clerk Chad Simons, Fire 
Chief Kevin Rohrer and Police Chief David Adams. 
 
The Board took no action.  
 
Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 P.M. 
 

 

           
 
                    ________________________ 
         Robert S. Scott, Mayor 
 
         
 
             _______________________ 
         Chad B. Simons, Town Clerk 

 


